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Division Outstanding Young Scientists Award  

 

 

 

Dear Dr Rohm 

 

 

It is my great pleasure to inform you that you have been awarded the Division Outstanding 

Young Scientists Award for the Division on Geodesy of the European Geosciences Union. 

 

 

We wish to present the award to you at the Meeting of the Division on Geodesy that will be held 

during the General Assembly of the Union (17 - 22 April 2016 in Vienna, Austria). Please contact 

the Division President (please see the complete list at http://www.egu.eu/structure/divisions-and-

present-officers/) to agree with her/him about the details of award presentation. The Union is 

pleased to offer you a complimentary registration for the Assembly. Your name badge can be 

picked up directly at the „medallists/awardees“ registration desk. I further would like to ask you 

to consider providing a written contribution for one of the EGU journals 

(http://www.egu.eu/publications/open-access-journals/). This publication will be free of the 

normally applied page or service charges. 

 

 

We also wish to introduce our awardees with a picture and full citation on the EGU website. I 

therefore ask you to send your photograph electronically (300dpi) to the EGU Executive Office 

(general.assembly@egu.eu) by December 20, 2015. 

 

 

Thank you for your kind cooperation. If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to 

contact the Executive Secretary of the Union, Dr. Philippe Courtial, by e-mail (executive-

secretary@egu.eu) or by telephone (+49 (0)89 2180-6549). We are happy to assist you in any way 

we can. 
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I speak for the chair and members of the Medal Committees, the Officers of the Union, and the 

entire EGU membership in extending our congratulations to you upon receiving this singular 

honour. 

 

I am very much looking forward to seeing you in Vienna.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Hans Thybo 

EGU President 

 

 

 

 


